
To Anyone Submitting to DARPA:  

 

DARPA has a new submission web site:  

https://www.tfims.darpa.mil/baa/ 

 

The most important thing to know is the PI must create a 

separate account for each BAA he/she is replying to and 

per the web site itself, accounts are only issued to the 

Technical/Principal Investigator.   

 

Proposals are created in two volumes and must be 

encrypted, per DARPA instructions.  After the proposal is 

submitted (by the PI), PI receives an Email that says the 

account has been deactivated.  

 

Please work with HSC Pre Award personnel to ensure the 

proposal is reviewed and approved before submission. 


